







































































Chief Edward Joseph Page -2~

It is clearly evident to those of us in fire service that the establish-
ing of a drill school is becoming more and more imperative, It is
extremely difficult to prepare and put into operation a constructive
drill program without the facilities of a drill ower and conference
rooms, I realize that this request has been made many times in the
past years, but the importance of this drill school cannot be over
emphasized,

During the period when our line officer personnel was low, I have been
assigned to regular station duty throughout the various stations,

The splendid cooperation that you have given me and that which has been
given me by the Assistant Chiefs, officers and members s have I feel,
made my efforts both constructive and worthwhile,

I sincerely hope that the fine cooperation I have had will continue,
and with owr united efforts I am sure that our drill program for 1951
Will be profitable, interesting and constructive,

Respectfylly submitted,

/ Captain Jack %

" Bureau of Training & Instruetion
























